Fundraising Round Reminders

Colin Brady, our Social Justice Programme Manager wants to remind you that following funds have
their closing dates coming up:

The Salisbury Diocesan Social Welfare Fund makes small grants of around £500 to projects that
address local community needs. The closing date for the next round of applications is Friday 29th
April.

The application form can be found here.

The St Mary’s Fund makes grants for projects that support single parent families. The closing date
for the next round of applications is Friday 29th April.

To discuss the eligibility of possible applications please email colin.brady@salisbury.anglican.org.



https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/mission/social-justice/funds-for-church-related-social-action
mailto:colin.brady@salisbury.anglican.org

